
 

CITY COUNCIL MEMORANDUM 

 

FROM: The Office of the City Manager DATE: June 9, 2025  

SUBJECT:  Discuss ordinance update for single family rental inspection 
program 

PRESENTER: Cori Reaume, Director of Planning 

 
SUMMARY: 

This item is intended to discuss a draft of the single family rental inspection program and 
provide a timing update for ordinance adoption. 

 

GENERAL DESCRIPTION:  

At the May 27, 2025 City Council Work Session, staff provided a presentation and 
accepted feedback regarding proposed updates to the single family rental inspection 
program.  

 
A draft of the ordinance language has been completed and is presented for your review 
at this time.  Staff will present the draft and discuss the timeline for adoption of the 
ordinance and implementation of the new guidelines.   

 


